## Highlights from the March 10, 2020 regular Council meeting

View complete agenda package

## Video Lottery Terminals (VLTs) non-statutory public hearing

The Town of Rocky Mountain House held a non-statutory public hearing on the subject of Video Lottery Terminals (VLTs). Council heard from two members of the public in favour of allowing VLTs in Town, and one opposed.

VLTs will return to Council for discussion at the regular meeting on April 7.

## Related media and documents:

Administrative report from Feb. 18

## If you have any questions on these or any other items, please contact:



**Laura Button** 

Communications Coordinator
Town of Rocky Mountain House
<a href="mailto:lbutton@rockymtnhouse.com">lbutton@rockymtnhouse.com</a>
Main office: 403-845-2866

Direct line: 403-846-4257